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Dear President / Secretary General,    

IMPORTANT INFORMATIONS CONCERNING THE TABLE TENNIS ATHLETES 
SELECTED FOR THE NEXT BEIJING PARALYMPIC GAMES   

During the Games, start numbers will not longer be used in Table Tennis.  

Consequently, all players MUST be identified by their name and country printed on the back 
of each shirt used during the competitions. Each player must also have at minimum two sets 
of shirts of different colours but NEVER white as the balls will be white.  

By attached, is an example as of how to print the names and country abbreviation.  

Moreover, don’t forget to follow all instructions of the IPC regarding the manufacturer’s 
identification and logos.  

This decision was taken in accordance with jointly IPC, BOCOG and ITTF.  

Thanks for your understanding and collaboration. 
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